
From Tuesday 01 August 2023, all alcohol 
licence applicants in the Kaipara district will 
place a public notice in the Kaipara Lifestyler. 
They will complete a public notice template as 
part of their application.

This notice will also be advertised at 
www.kaipara.govt.nz/public-notices and a 
link to this website page will sit on the Council 
website home page.

Public notices will be available on Council’s 
website for at least a 15 working day period 
when an objector can file their objection in 
writing. The process for making an objection 
to an application remains the same.

Council will advise the public of applications 
via a Public Notices newsletter that anyone 
can subscribe to and in the Kaipara Kōrero 
fortnightly e-newsletter. You can sign up to 
receive Public Notice alerts at 
http://eepurl.com/hemjzz Enter your email 
details, select “Public Notices” and click 
subscribe.

Please note that applicants are still required to 
put a site notice outside their premises.
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